
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our role at Comberton is to spark curiosity, creating a world of opportunity, awe and wonder for our children and staff. We aim to 
equip our children with the knowledge, skills and values to lead productive, healthy and inspired lives in modern day Britain. 

 
 

Head Teacher: Mr P. Freear 

Chair of Governors: Mr S. Deakin 

 

Comberton Primary School 

Borrington Road 

Kidderminster 

Worcestershire 

DY10 3ED 

 

Tel: 01562 754704 

Fax: 01562 753907 

Email:office@comberton.worcs.sch.uk 

Website: www.combertonprimary.com 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear parents/carers, 
 
As you will be aware, should an individual within a year group bubble receive a positive 
test result, we will be required to close the bubble for self-isolation and provide 
immediate remote education. As a school, we have been making provisions for this, 
which we would like to share with you. 
 
In school, pupils are now familiar with the online platform ‘Seesaw’, which can be 
accessed via the app on mobile or tablet devices, or via the website on desktop 
devices.  

 
 
 
 
Your child may have already been set homework via Seesaw, in which case you will 
have received their individual QR code (for access on mobile or tablet devices) and 16-
character text code (for use on desktop devices). If your child has not yet been asked to 
access Seesaw at home, these codes are now attached to this letter. 

 
 
 
 
Scan QR code/enter text code here 

 
 
 
 
 
 
By logging into their individual area, your child will be able to view work set and 
respond, and also share any activities they have been completing at home by adding 
pictures, videos, text or documents to their ‘journal’. This can then be viewed by staff, 
who can provide personalised feedback. 
 
In the event of a bubble closure, you will receive further information about accessing 
this platform and work set. In the meantime, please take a look at the website or 
download the app, and encourage your child to talk to you about how they have been 
using the platform in school. We have been very impressed so far at the expertise 
pupils have been developing when making use of Seesaw in class! 

 
If you have any questions regarding Seesaw, or concerns about accessing the site/app 
within your household, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 
Mrs Phillips 
 

 

 

https://app.seesaw.me/#/login 


